
Wash and disinfect your hands frequently. 

Practice social distancing and keep room occupancy to a

maximum of two people at any time.

Get tested weekly in Beckham Hall.

Always wear a mask when leaving your room!

Reminders

Life in the Butts will feel different over winter break. During finals,

fewer than 20 students will stay in each hall. After finals, resident

density will be even lower, between 10% and 20% of typical capacity.

Bathrooms are single-use and cleaned Monday-Friday, as are trash

rooms. Though the halls are big, your communities will stay small.

Condensing student communities to certain residence halls allows

our partners in campus safety and custodial services to keep

occupied spaces cleaner and more secure. Other features of winter

housing include single rooms, winter RAs on call for lock-outs and

emergencies, and common spaces available for socially-distant

activities. Winter RAs will also offer weekly Covid-safe events. 
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